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Mail received by the College which is directed to the Board will be opened at the College, unless it is 
addressed to an individual Board member. If addressed to an individual Board member the College will either 
provide the trustee with the mail at an upcoming Board meeting, forward the mail to the home address of the 
Board member or, at the request of the Board member, it may be read to them over the phone. E-mails that 
are received by the College, intended for Board members, will be forwarded to them. 
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